The second week of September was a busy week for the Bulldogs.

Last Friday, our football team pulled through with an impressive win over Niobrara-Verdigre
with a score of 44-34. There were many impressive plays. Caden B. led the Bulldogs in rushing
with a total of 122 rushing yards.

On Tuesday, our Bulldog golf girls had a golf meet here in Humphrey. Kinley G. shot a 66 and
won the meet.

The Twin River-Humphrey Lindsay softball team had a busy week with three games. They came
through all the games with wins. At York, the score was 14-10, and Polk County’s score was 16-
14. This game went to eight innings, and the Titans won in overtime. On Thursday, the Titans
run-ruled Highway 91 by a score of 12-1.

The Bulldog volleyball girls played GACC and North Bend Central this week, and though the
Bulldogs fought hard, both games ended in a loss. GACC beat them in 3 straight sets, and North
Bend Central was 3-1. Good luck to our volleyball team at this weekend's tournament!

Our Cross Country team went to the NC Invite last week on Thursday. Miciah got 17th with a
time of 18:48, Clayton had a PR at 19:33, and Gabe had a 22:38. In the junior high races,
Camilla got 4th, Sawyer got 21st, Abby got 39th, and Ally got 58th out of 88 girls. For the boys
Collin got 29th, Zander got 58th, Cooper got 85th, Zane was 87th out of 100 boys.



